




























                          
  

  

 

               

    

         
          

  

 
  

            
  

                 





  

   

                     
  

                    
                    

                       
      

                        
         

                     

            

                      

       

                   
   

                          

  

  

 

               

   

         
          

  
  

           
  

                 

















  
 

      

               
                    

                   
    

                  
                   

                 
                  
                 

 

                 
                
                     

                  
                  

                 

  
     

   
         

    
    

             

                

     
     

     
     

        





          

 

 

  
     

   
         

    
    

              
                 

 

    
     

     
     

                     
 

                   
                 

                
                 

    

                     
                 

                 
                    

           

                    
           

                     
                   

              

  

 

      



               
                    

                   
    

                  
                   

                 
                  
                 

 

                 

                
                     

                  
                  

                 

  
     
         

 
   

    
    

             

                

 

     

     

     

     

        

   

         
          

  
  

            
  

                 































From:  
Sent: 18 April 2023 12:43 
To:  
Subject: RE: anti-knife crime campaign 



Hi  

I've spoken to Lisa. 

We agreed that  should speak to  on Thursday (will you be supervising this interview/meeting?) 

If you explain to  that as Steve is a candidate in the local elections, we are probably best delaying their 

meeting/interview until later in May? 

There is still value in Steve being interviewed, as the APCC lead for Serious Violence. 

Thanks, 

 

From:  

Sent: 18 April 2023 09:35 

To:  

Subject: FW: anti-knife crime campaign 

Hi  

I'm having a real dilemma over this. 

is coming into CSH on Thursday to interview  — and I'm not 100% sure whether Steve is free at that time. 

However, I'm not sure whether we should field him for interview due to elections (  was quoted on 

TV last night at sentencing in the Gateshead knife case but obviously her circumstances are different.) 

Before I respond to , what do you think? If you think we should discuss, please give me a quick call on my 

mobile! 

My gut reaction was to field  only but you may disagree........ 

Regards 
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